
GOVERNMENT OF ANDHRA PRADESH 

OFFICE OF TH E 
DIRECTOR OF TECHNICAL EDUCATION 

ANDHRA PRADESH :: MANGALAGIRI 

Cir.Memo.No. H/1212/ 2024 Dated: 29.08 .20 24 

Sub: Technical Education-Certain instruct ions to 
Teleconference-Regarding 

Ref: As per the instructions of the DTE Dt. 29.08.2024 

**** 
It is to be informed that whenever the DTE schedules a 

teleconference, all the Principals and concerned officers of Government 
polytechnics are requested to attend using their official mobile numbers 
only. 

The teleconference number is 8645698999. If anyone is unable to 
attend the call, they should call back the same number immediately. 

Common instructions: 

1. If the principal applies a leave, hand over the mobile to concerned 
principal i/c. 

2. Continuously observe WhatsApp messages and e-mails sent from 
head office 

Please adhere to these instructions without any deviation. 

To, 

All the principals of Government polytechnics 

//F.B.0// 

Sd/-V. PADMA RAO 
JOINT DIRECTOR 

~ 1 ~v(,o•JoJ&bf\O 
OFFICE SUPERINTENDENT 
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